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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.
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Luke Saville	 Mya Wilcock

George Murray	 Mimi Freedman

Ben Kay	 Rosie Williams

Taylor Dickson	 Emily Oakes

Sophie Griffiths	 Isabel Charlton

Kaiden Morris	 Thomas Oakes

Amber Mai Downes	 Ruby Devenish

Logan Holmes	 Ella Pennington

Omar Altellawi	 Isobel OakesEXECEXEC
HEADHEAD

This week 
we have said 
Goodbye to 
our Chair of 
Governors 
Margaret Hughes as she 
is retiring. She has worked 
with both schools for a 
very long time and we 
are grateful for her time 
and advice, support and 
challenge over the years. 
She has helped us through 
many changes; becoming 
Federated, obtaining Good 
and Outstanding Ofsted 
reports and through the 
past 18 months of Covid 
challenges. She has always 
been there for us with 
advice and help - but also 
a ‘listening ear’. She will 
be greatly missed but we 
wish her well and a happy, 
well deserved ‘proper’ 
retirement! Thank you 
Margaret!
Thanks to Mrs Darlington, 

our new parent 
Governor who 
visited William 
Stockton school 
this week - 

thank you for your time 
and interest in our schools, 
it's much appreciated.

This week and next there have been lots of day trips that have happened or due to happen, 
which is great to enhance learning opportunities and experiences for the children. Year 5 
and 6 over these weeks have further linked our strong partnership with Ellesmere Port Church 
of England College by using their teaching hub for their art work, which all look fantastic! 
Additionally, Year 3 and 4 will be visiting Weaver Hall next week for their history topic of the Stone 
Age. Finally, information has been communicated about the planned residential trips (Y1-6). If 
parents/carers have any questions or concerns about these trips please speak to a member of staff.

I loved doing the Art! I enjoyed learning the technique of press 
printing.' Luis

Year 3 and 4 
Weaver Hall 
Trip 
Year 3 will be 
attending the 
Stone Age to 
Iron Age Trip 
on Thursday 
21st October 
and Year 4 will 
be attending 
on Friday 
22nd October. 
Check out 
TWITTER for 
the pictures.

FLU JAB 
The children will be having their yearly FLU JAB on Friday 
22nd October. To give consent please log on the following 
website - www.cwpstartingwellimms.co.uk/Forms/Flu and 
use the code CP111085. If we don’t have your consent then 
your child will not be administered the jab. 

6F enjoyed a day at the Ellesmere Port 
Church of England College this week 
using their special hub for their learning 
as well as their art rooms to create 
printed t-shirts from their designs. Look 
what they said about it! 

'It was something different - I've never done anything like that 
before.' Amelia
'Having lessons in High school made me feel more grown up. I'm 
looking forward to high school now.' Alyssa
 

Zoo Orienteering 
Some lucky children 
were orienteering 
around Chester 
zoo on Wednesday 
following the clues 
and directions to 
spell the word. The 
team showed great 
teamwork for the 
event and were 
nearly defeated by 
some otters!



What an amazing week!What an amazing week!


